ICE Committee Minutes / Report
5/3/12
Members present:  Karen Dannehl, Angie de Braga, Jeannie Rosenthal, Michelle Smith, Karen Kimber
Members absent:  Wendy Charlebois, Christine Young-Gerber, Ami Rogers, Mardell Wilkins, Gail Rappa
The Joni Morris Concert wasn’t as well attended at we’d hoped.  Last year, many attendees were from the Senior Center.  This year, the Senor Center canceled her appearance at lunch, so not as many of them got to see her preview of the show.  She did go to the Child Center, and was well received by the kids there. 

The Tumble Words author, Shaun Griffen, did a great job at his presentations.  Although he was somewhat disappointed in the turnout, it was quite good for Elko.
Argentum Wrap up and Recommendations – Lora Minter did a GREAT job on Argentum this year. The committee expressed their appreciation for all of her hard work.  She recommends that submissions be limited to 3 per person next year – some people submitted more than 10 photos.  In the interests of saving the judges’ time and to have the most artists represented, we’d feel that the limit reasonable.  We also discussed ways of encouraging even more submissions next year. 
 The Spring Art Show is a success.  The opening was well attended, and the displays look terrific.

We feel that the committee has had another successful year.
Respectfully submitted,

Karen Dannehl

